
 

Monday 26th March 2018  

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 OFSTED INSPECTION   

I am sure that you are all aware that we were inspected by OFSTED on the 13th March. I am very 
pleased to say that the school has been judged as continuing to provide a GOOD standard of 
education. The full report is attached to this letter.  

Some key points from the report are:  

• The school is a strong nurturing environment where pupils enjoy learning and feel 
supported and safe. 

• Governors are an important part of the successful leadership of the school. 

• Parents appreciate the care, guidance and support that their children receive. 

• Behaviour for learning is well developed. 

• Safeguarding is effective and pupils say that they feel safe. 

• The curriculum is broad and balanced and pupils experience a range of subjects as part 
of their usual timetable, enhanced by a wide range of vibrant extra curriculum activities.  

The Inspector noted that particular strengths of the school were the Leadership and 
Management of the school and the behaviour of the pupils.  

The report is certainly one for all of us as a school community to be very proud of; I would like 
to thank everyone involved in the Inspection process as this is a wonderful achievement for us 
all to celebrate.  

Thank you for your continued support,  

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs A McGuire 

Principal 




